
March is National Professional Social Work Month.

This month we salute the passionate, dedicated professionals who have an impact 
on those in need. While March is the time to recognize National Professional 
Social Work Month, we thank these private practitioners, educators, community 
leaders, policymakers and researchers for developing, advocating and delivering 
social programs all year long. By providing valuable services throughout the 
communities in which they live, social workers are instrumental in helping others 
look toward a promising future.
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Helping people overcome some of 
            life’s most difficult challenges … 
that’s why social work matters. 
   


